
WE  A R E  PL E A S E D  TO  WE LCO M E  YO U  A S  O U R  G U E ST  AT  T H E  FA R M S  G O L F  C LU B .  
WH E T H E R  YO U  A R E  A  F I R ST  T I M E  G U E ST  O R  A  PR O S PE C T I VE  M E M B E R  WE  A R E  
G L A D  YO U  H AVE  C H O S E N  TO  J O I N  U S .  D U R I N G  YO U R  T I M E  AT  T H E  C LU B  I T  I S  

O U R  G OA L  TO  M A K E  S U R E  YO U  H AVE  A  FA N TA ST I C  E XPE R I E N C E .

The Farms Golf Club has a rich tradition in golf and places a high value on the traditions and etiquette that are 
inherent in the game of golf. We ask all members and guests to conduct themselves with this respect while on 
property. Below are some helpful hints to ensure you have a memorable and positive experience.

E N T E R I N G  T H E  C L U B
Please enter The Farms and pull forward to the main entrance, where you may unload your clubs and use the 
buzzer for bag service. Our staff will transport your clubs to the golf operations area and set them up with a 
golf cart. Once inside the clubhouse, turn right and proceed down the hall to the locker rooms – men to the 
left, women to the right. A locker will be available for your use and you may change from your street shoes at 
that time.

D R E S S  C O D E
The Dress Code is established, in part, to ensure the common enjoyment of the Club and to maintain 
long-standing traditions and standards. We ask that gentlemen wear collared golf shirts that are tucked in, and 
that caps be worn forward. Ladies are asked to wear proper golf attire on the course. Children brought to the 
Farms should adhere to the same dress code as ladies and gentlemen. Please remember that men are to 
remove caps when in dining areas of the clubhouse.

G R A T U I T I E S
The Farms Golf Club is a non-tipping club with the exception of caddies, cart attendants, and the shoe service 
attendant, which may be at your discretion.

O N  T H E  C O U R S E
The Farms Golf Club believes that pace of play is part of creating a memorable golf experience. We ask that 
each group keep pace with play in front of you at all times. The Professional Staff will be present to help each 
group achieve their goal of a less than four hour round.

C E L L  P H O N E  P O L I C Y
The audio use of cell phones is prohibited on the practice facilities, and all dining areas of the club. The use 
of cell phones for checking messages, or other “non-verbal” uses of today’s smart phone technology that do 
not burden or interfere with others, is permitted. It is the member or guests responsibility to make certain that 
others cannot hear any conversation during a call even in an area that calls are allowed.
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